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2025 Mercury Class Pacific Coast  
Championship 

And Mercury Class Championship 
 

AMENDMENT 1 to 
Notice of Race 

Friday, Saturday, and Sunday 
September 26 - 28, 2025 

 

Section 2, “Eligibility and Entries”, paragraph 2.1 is replaced with: 

 
2.1 This regatta is open to eligible boats of the Mercury Class whose owner/skipper is a 

current member in good standing of the MCYRA. Weighing hulls is waived in 2025, 
unless there is no weight on file for that entry, or there have been modifications to a 
boat that would affect its weight. Any boat that needs to be weighed or any skipper who 
wants to update their boat’s weight should contact the SoCal Measurer, Tom Priest 
(mobile: 310.293.5566, email: tjp_477@verizon.net), at least two weeks before the 
event. 
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